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DATE: November 4, 2019 

TO: 	 City Manager 

DEPARTMENT: 	City Clerk's Department 

SUBJECT: 	Resignation of Leila Kramer from the Commission for the Prevention of 
Violence Against Women 

Leila Kramer has resigned from the Commission for the Prevention of Violence Against Women 
effective October 10, 2019. 

We will begin advertising to fill the vacancy on the Commission for the Prevention of Violence 
Against Women. The media release will be revised, circulated, and posted. The opening, which 
is Councilmember Cynthia Mathews' nomination, will be scheduled for at an upcoming City 
Council meeting. 
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